Her Voice Matters Worship Service at First Plymouth
Monday, November 5 @ 7pm
What has been happening in the news has become emotionally disturbing and exhausting for many women in our community and around the country. In response to the climate around issues of sexual violence and harassment, First-Plymouth would like to respond with a voice of compassion and hope.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are starting an initiative this coming year around the theme "Her Voice: Matters." We will hold education opportunities with speakers, table forums, small groups and more for all ages and genders.  
To begin this new initiative, the women clergy of First-Plymouth will hold a special worship service on Mon. November 5, at 7:00pm.  Our aim is to use this as an opportunity to have a faithful voice of compassion, comfort, strength and encouragement for those who have feeling the weight of all that has been in the news. Our hope is that through this service we are able to speak comfort to those who are struggling with their own experiences of abuse, give a voice of encouragement to those who are striving to find a way to make a difference in the climate we live in, a voice of strength for those who are seeking support as they speak out against the harassment & abuse of women; but overall we want it to be a service of compassion that brings people of all genders & ages together as a united community of faith.

